
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been so lovely to see all the children return back to school. The children are  
thoroughly enjoying working alongside their teachers and friends and also enjoying the 
structure and routine of school.  
 
I understand there will be some anxiety about the return but we have in place a rigorous 
risk assessment in order to keep every one as safe as we possibly can.  With this in mind, 
can I please remind parents/carers when dropping off and collecting children to wear face 
masks, and please maintain minimal contact between families and bubbles when outside 
the school gates this measure is still required to ensure safety throughout our community. 
This will help us to ensure school can remain open! 
 
Parents Evenings - Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th March   
I hope that you find our parents evening this week invaluable, and that you are happy with 
your child’s progress.  If you have not managed to make an appointment please contact 
the school office. 
 
Summer Term - PE Days - Full PE Kit Required on the following days  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

All staff at New Delaval Primary would like to wish everyone a very happy Easter, we hope 
everyone  has a safe enjoyable break and we look forward to seeing the children return to 
school on Monday 12th April. 
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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Reception Class Wednesday Friday 

Year 1 Monday Thursday  

Year 2 Monday Thursday  

Year 3  Wednesday Friday  

Year 4 Tuesday  Wednesday 

Year 3/4  Tuesday   

Year 5  Wednesday  Thursday  

Year 6  Tuesday Wednesday 



 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated  
New Delaval Primary raised  

 
£166.28 

Parents/Carers please note  
unless you have a medical  

exemption facemasks must be 
worn when dropping off or  

collecting children  

End of Term Pick Up Times  
Friday 26th March 2021ONLY 

 
Year 5 & Year 6 - 2.00pm 

  
Year 3, Year 3/4 & Year 4 - 2.10pm 

  
Year 1 & Year 2 - 2.05pm 

  
Reception & Nursery 2.15pm  

 
 
 
 

  Contacting School over the Easter Break  
 

If you need to contact school over the Easter break with any COVID related queries 
please use the following email address; 

 

admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

this address will be monitored on a daily basis  
 

Many thanks  
 
 


